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Discussion and possible action regarding a contract between the Board of Oklahoma County
Commissioners and the American Correctional Association, on behalf of the Oklahoma County
Juvenile Bureau, to provide reaccreditation audit services. Requested by J'me Overstreet, Oklahoma
County Juvenile Bureau Director and approved as to form and legality by Aaron Etherington,
Assistant District Attorney.
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